
Scottish Borders Council 

Upper Liddesdale and Hermitage Council Community Fund Pot A Assessment Panel 

Minutes of meeting of the Upper Liddesdale and Hermitage Council Community Fund Pot A 
Assessment Panel held via email and telephone March 29th. 

Present:Jane Law, Christa Dobson and Del Tucker 

Absent:Don Herbert (Hermitage Hall Committee) 

1. Welcome and Introductions 

 

An application from Hermitage Hall requesting £3,783.25  
was received for the Landscape Design Plan 

DECISION NOTED that:Having reviewed the quotes the one the Hall had put 
forward offered the best value. As a panel we all thought it seemed expensive, 
though the other quote was nearly double. 

We believe the committee at the hall will implement the plan once it has been 
commissioned and will strive to make a success of the garden. 

It was agreed to recommend that Teviot & Liddesdale Area Partnership award a 
grant of £3,783.23. 


